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The Assumption of the Virgin Mary 

 

Newsletter August 2021 
 

 
Friday 6th August: The Transfiguration of the Lord 

Monday 9th August: St Teresa Benedicta of the Cross, Patron of 

Europe 

Monday 10th August: St Lawrence, Deacon and Martyr 
 

Sunday 15th August: 

THE ASSUMPTION OF THE BLESSED VIRGIN MARY 
 

Tuesday 24th August: St Bartholomew, Apostle 

 
 

MASS TIMES 
Monday to Friday 10.00am 

Saturday 10.00am 

Saturday (Vigil Mass) 6.30pm 

Sunday 10.00am, 11.00am, 12.15pm, 6.30pm 
 

 

Confession – To make an appointment, please contact the Parish Priest 

Morning Prayer – Monday to Friday 9.45am 

                                Saturday 9.45am, Sunday 9.30am 

Evening Prayer – Saturday and Sunday 6.00pm 

Newly arrived in the parish – Please complete the Parish Registration 

Form, available at our website: holyredeemerchelsea.com. 

Mobile Phones – Please turn off all phones before entering the church. 

Donations to the Parish can be made via: HSBC, Sort code: 40-05-20, 

Account no:91094386 Account name: Holy Redeemer Church, Chelsea. 

 

The Rectory – 7 Cheyne Row, London SW3 5HS 

Parish Priest – Canon Paschal Ryan 

Tel: 020 7352 0777 Email: paschalryan@rcdow.org.uk 

Parish Administrator – Andrew Bebko 

Monday – Friday 9.30am – 1.30pm  

Tel: 020 7352 0777 Fax: 020 7352 4223 Email: chelsea2@rcdow.org.uk 
 
 

THIS PARISH IS PART OF THE WESTMINSTER ROMAN CATHOLIC DIOCESE TRUST CHARITY NO. 233699 

 
 

 

 

 

 

http://www.holyredeemerchelsea.com/
https://www.holyredeemerchelsea.com/
mailto:paschalryan@rcdow.org.uk
mailto:chelsea2@rcdow.org.uk


KEEP SAFE AND PLEASE REMEMBER 
 

HANDS  –  Use sanitiser 

FACE  –  Wear a mask, good for you and for others 

WIPES – Please use wipes to sanitise surfaces 
 

 

DAILY MASS DURING AUGUST 

Please note: from 2nd August until 30th August, Mass will be celebrated at 

10.00am. The daily Mass time will revert to 8.00am on 31st August. 

 

COVID 19 

Although the Government has relaxed many of the restrictions enacted in 

England during the past months, in this church facemasks and hand 

sanitiser will continue to be provided. While there is no compulsion to 

use them, clearly parishioners who care for the health of their neighbour, 

as well as their own, will consider very carefully the advantages of 

continuing to sanitise their hands and of wearing a mask in church. 

 

VOLUNTEERS 

Now that the life of the parish is getting back to normal, we also need 

parishioners to help out in various other ways. No experience needed, as 

training will be provided. 

Fire Wardens: to usher people from the church in the event of a fire. 

Counters: assisting in the counting and recording of the parish Sunday 

collection. 

Readers: to read at Mass. 

If you think you could help, please contact the Parish Office. 

 

CATHOLICISM 

“Catholicism”: this “journey to the heart of the Faith” is a book by 

Bishop Robert Barron. It is a wonderful contemporary presentation of the 

fullness of the Catholic faith. Published by Image Catholic Books, 

“Catholicism” is available from various booksellers. 

See also Bishop Barron’s media outlet: wordonfire.org 

 

 

 

MASS INTENTIONS 

If you wish to arrange for Mass to be 

celebrated for a particular intention, 

please contact the Parish Office. 

 

RECOLLECTIONS 

Thursday 9th September (10.15am - 

1.00pm) and Tuesday 14th September 

(6.30pm - 9.00pm) 

The themes will be 1. “God’s dreams 

for each person: The parable of the 

Talents”, and 2. “The Paralytic in the 

pool” A recollection is a time out from 

ordinary activities to reflect on the 

way we live our faith in our daily 

work, family life and relationships. 

Meditations are given by a priest of 

Opus Dei on the central themes of the 

Catholic faith. The recollection will 

include Holy Mass or Benediction and 

time is allocated for reading, private 

prayer and confessions. 

For more information contact Sally 

Gloyne: sallygloyne@gmail.com 

 

PARISH NEWSLETTER 

This Newsletter is available online at 

holyredeemerchelsea.com 

If you would like to receive the Holy 

Redeemer Newsletter each week, 

please send your email address to 

chelsea2@rcdow.org.uk 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CATHOLIC HISTORY 

WALKS 

4th August 6.00pm LONDON 

BRIDGE, Church of the Most 

Precious Blood SE1 1TE ancient 

Southwark, pilgrims’ way, Viking 

Kings, river and City. 

12th August 3.00pm CITY, meet at 

the steps of St Paul’s Cathedral 

EC4M 8AD – royal weddings, 

Wren, birthplace of St John Henry 

Newman, St John Fisher’s 

commemoration at All-Hallows-

by-the-Tower. 

31st August 6.00pm BATTERSEA, 

Sacred Heart Church SW11 3DS - 

St Ethelburga, Battersea Gardens, 

the Spencer family and the 

Salesians. 

Cost: £10. No need to book, 

simply come along. For details: 

catholichistorywalks.com 
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